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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 

 

30 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

FAITH GROUP TRIP TO ST JAMES HATCHAM SCHOOL – 4 JULY 2023 

 

We are planning a special visit to St James Hatcham School (New Cross, SE14 6AD) on Tuesday 4th 

July for the KS2 children in our Faith Group (2 children from each class). We will be travelling by bus from 

Lewisham Park to New Cross Gate, leaving school at 1:30pm and returning to school by 3:30pm. Please 

arrange for your child to be collected from St Mary’s at 3:30pm. 

 

We are very proud of the children who were elected to our Faith Group this year. They have been busy 

planning and leading our Prayer Day as well as an Easter Fayre to support the work of the Bishop of 

Southwark by raising money for charities. The purpose of this visit is to meet with the children’s Faith 

Group from St James Hatcham Primary School, in order to share their amazing work and make plans for 

future projects. 

 

Full school uniform will need to be worn. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are provided if 

necessary. There is no charge for this trip but please give your consent on ParentPay to give permission 

for your child to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Wright 

Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk
https://www.parentpay.com/

